

Oifig Náisiúnta Imdhíonta

Aonaid 8/9 Páirc Gnó Shráid an Sráid an Mhainéir Baile Átha Cliath 7, D07 X320

HSE National Immunisation www.immunisation.ie Office

Unit 8/9 Manor Street **Business Park Manor Street**

t 01 8676108

e immunisation@hse.ie

15/02/2024

Deputy Cronin, Dáil Éireann, Kildare Street. Dublin 2

Re: To ask the Minister for Health how many doses of novovax have been purchased by the State; when it will start to be administered; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Réada Cronin

Dear Deputy Cronin,

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the Health Service Executive for direct response.

The HSE made the adapted Novavax® booster available from the week of the 18th December 2023.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Lucy Jessop

Consultant in Public Health Medicine - National Immunisation Lead

National Immunisation Office MRCN 424447